PUBLIC NOTICE	





Lead Line Service Inventory

November 20, 2024

To whom it may concern,

Over the last couple of years Oregon Health Authority (OHA) has required all cities in the state to do a lead line service inventory.  Basically, we had to identify if the City of Fossil had any lead water pipes in our water system. For this inventory the City of Fossil had to identify the type and size of mainlines throughout the community, service line type and size from mainline to your water meter and service line type and size from your water meter to the home/business.  

The City of Fossil inventoried all water service lines in the system and determined there were no lead service lines.  This determination was made using maintenance records, visual inspection, records from water meter replacement and landowner information. Please contact William Potter at 541-763.2698 or by email at public_works@cityoffossil.com if you have any questions.
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